
 

 

 

Project Technician, Objects Conservation (part time; temporary)  

Application Deadline: May 30, 2025 
 
The Midwest Art Conservation Center (MACC) in Minneapolis, MN seeks applications 
for a pre-program Project Technician. This is a part-time, temporary position.  

MACC is a nonprofit center providing comprehensive services in Paintings, Objects, 

Paper, Textiles, and Preventive Conservation. The staff of thirteen is collaborative, 

collegial, and works innovatively with the curatorial and collection professionals at 

hundreds of non-profit collecting institutions including fine art museums, historical 

societies, universities, Native cultural centers, city governments, libraries, and archives. 

MACC laboratories and offices are located within the Minneapolis Institute of Art. 

The Project Technician will work alongside a Senior Objects Conservator to complete 

conservation treatment on a large-scale polychrome wooden object and to assist with 

other small projects in the Objects Conservation lab as needed.  

Applicants must have or be in pursuit of an undergraduate degree and demonstrate a 
strong interest in art conservation. Prior experience working in an art conservation 
laboratory is preferred. The project period is July-October 2025. Exact dates, weekly 
schedule, and duration of the position will be negotiated with the applicant. Position 
compensation is $22/hour. 
 
If you are interested, please submit a cover letter and curriculum vitae to Courtney 
Murray, cmurray@preserveart.org.  
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